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HEALTH OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL 
19 AUGUST 2013 
 

 
HEATHERWOOD AND WEXHAM PARK HOSPITALS 

Assistant Chief Executive 
 
 
1 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
1.1 To invite the Health Overview and Scrutiny Panel to consider the actions by a 

Hospital Trust serving Bracknell Forest residents, in response to critical reports by the 
Care Quality Commission. 

 
2 RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the Health Overview and Scrutiny Panel: 
 

2.1 Considers the actions planned by Heatherwood and Wexham Park Hospitals 
NHS Foundation Trust in response to the inspection reports issued on both 
hospitals by the Care Quality Commission.  

 
 
3 SUPPORTING INFORMATION 
 
3.1 The following people have been asked to attend the Panel meeting: 
 

Heatherwood and Wexham Park Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust (H&WPT) 
 

Mike O’Donovan, Chairman 
Grant Macdonald, Deputy Chief Executive 
Rob Loveland, Medical Director 
 
Care Quality Commission (CQC) 
 
Jessica Zeff, Compliance Inspector 
Tracey Halladay, Compliance Manager 

 
3.2 The attached documents are relevant to the Panel’s consideration of this matter: 
 

Pages 11 to 48 -  CQC Inspection Report on Wexham Park Hospital, July 2013 
Pages 49 to 72 -  CQC Inspection Report on Heatherwood Hospital, July 2013 
Pages 73 to 78 -  Enforcement Undertakings issued to H&WPT by Monitor, July 2013 
Pages 79 to 82 -  Summary of Hospital In-Patient CQC survey results, January 2013 
Pages 83 to 130 -  H&WPT Quality Account, May 2013 
 
 
Copies of the action plans required of H&WPT by the CQC have been requested.  
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ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS CONSIDERED/ ADVICE RECEIVED FROM STATUTORY AND 
OTHER OFFICERS/ EQUALITIES IMPACT ASSESSMENT/ STRATEGIC RISK 
MANAGEMENT ISSUES / OTHER OFFICERS/ CONSULTATION – Not applicable 

 

 
Contact for further information 
 
Richard Beaumont – 01344 352283 
e-mail: richard.beaumont@bracknell-forest.gov.uk 
  


